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BIRMINGHAM                  HUNTSVILLE                  MONTGOMERY                  NEWNAN 
 

September 17, 2024 
 
 
 
Daryl Morefield 
City of Fairhope 
555 South Section Street 
Fairhope, AL 36532 
 
Re:  Bid No. 24-051 – Wastewater Treatment Plant Screening Equipment - Recommendation  

Letter 
        Contract No. 23045 
 
Dear Daryl: 
 
Two (2) bids for Bid No. 24-051 were received at 2:00 p.m. CDT on May 28, 2024, from Parkson 
Corporation and Huber Technology.  The bids were opened and Parkson was the apparent low 
bidder but the City and Parkson could not come to an agreement on the Terms and Conditions of 
the purchase.  It was decided that the Screening equipment would be included in Bid No. 24-031, 
Wastewater Treatment Plant Headworks Improvements, to be purchased directly by the low-bid 
contractor. We recommend that the City Council reject the Bids received for Bid No. 21-051. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Krebs Engineering, Inc. 
 
 
By____________________________ 

D. Robert Vaughan, P.E. 
Associate 

 
cc: Erin Wolfe, Rhonda Cunningham, Dennis Scott, Caleb Leach, Austin Maynard   
Krebs File No. 23045 


